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Communication William Sullivan, Director of 2-1-1 United Way for Southeastern Michigan and Robert
Miller, Regional Director of 2-1-1 United Way for Southeastern Michigan regarding an application with
the Michigan Public Service Commission (MSPC) requesting to be relieved of the assignment of the
telephone digits 2-1-1 and of the designation as the community resource information and referral
answering point for Washtenaw and Monroe Counties - File
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